
Attention: Enfield Council
Response to Draft Local Plan
Objection to any development of crematorium in Firs Farm Wetlands

I, Angela Goodings of 46 Woodberry Avenue, N21 3LD,  object to any development of 
crematorium in Firs Farm Wetlands.

The wetlands is a community asset used by a huge diverse mix of residents within 
Enfield, many of which will probably be unaware of development plans.  I object to the 
development of wetlands because of the health, wellbeing and recreational  provision it 
provides as well as natural habitats and biodiversity.

I remember the wetlands as waste land, quite scary place when I was growing up – the 
transformation has been fantastic and thanks to the council and volunteer groups who 
have created such a valuable green space.

Do not remove, reduce or get rid of any of it.
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